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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Adjustment to Gate Opening Time in the Morning 
 
Part of the Scottish Government conditions on phased re-opening of schools was that 
parents/carers avoid gathering at school gates. 
 
In order to encourage this further, I am making a slight change to time that the school 
gates will open in the morning. 
 
From Wednesday 24th February 2021: 
 

• The gate at the MUGA will be opened at 8.40am.   
• Parents/carers for the 8.45am nursery drop-off time will be permitted to enter at 

that time and should proceed immediately to the nursery queue. 
o If parents for the 8.45am nursery drop-off are also dropping-off a P1-3 

child, they may wait with you in the nursery queue or can wait outside the 
gate until 8.45am. 

• Parents for P1-3 drop-off will not be permitted to enter until 8.45am. 
• Pupils for P1-3 walking to school themselves will not be permitted to enter until 

8.45am. 
 
I must ask again that all parents/carers time their arrival so that they are not waiting 
outside the gates before their entry time.   
 
Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.  

 
Mr. Scott Jasnosz-Clark 
Head Teacher 


